

May 7, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Jiayu Liao

Committee on Library and Information Technology

Re: 17-18. Campus Review: Proposed Changes to Regulation R1.6.1

Jung lin

The Committee on Library and Information Technology reviewed the 17-18. Campus Review: Proposed Changes to Regulation R1.6.1 at their April 26, 2018 meeting. The committee was supportive of the proposed change that would allow students to repeat a course. However, the committee notes that there are several courses on campus (including all honors courses) that require a grade that exceeds a C. These proposed changes could impact those departments and programs that have course requirements that exceed a C.